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This weekend marks the sad anniversary of the
Supreme Court decision, Roe vs. Wade, which along
with Doe v Bolton, legalized abortion in all 50 states
on January 22, 1973.  Previously, abortion law had
been a state issue.   Since then, millions of unborn
children have been aborted in the USA; while over a
million Americans wait on lists to adopt babies, and
others seek adoption outside the country.

Our Christian response to this act of violence is non-
violence and love.  Our parish staff member, Connie
Swidergal, is among the 400,000 to 500,000 Christians
gathered in Washington D.C. this weekend to
peacefully march and pray.  Major networks will
ignore or down play the Pro-Life march.  Your prayers,
joined with Connie’s and those in Washington D.C., are
needed now more than ever.  Currently, the Supreme
Court is once again considering abortion law in the
ongoing legal case of Dobbs v Jackson Health in
Mississippi.  A decision is not expected until June
2022, but the time to pray is now.  Christians across
the nation are uniting in prayer for the legal
protection of the Unborn.  

Do you have uncertainties about changing the current
abortion laws?  Questions? Please visit our parish
website and choose the menu “PRAYING FOR LIFE.”
There are many links to helpful websites and
resources exploring the issue of abortion.  Information
on the Dobbs case and the Catholic Bishops’
statement on abortion can also be found there.
Printed materials outlining the Dobbs case and the
Catholic Bishops’ statement on Roe v Wade can be
found in the information rack in our church narthex.

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Pro-
Life Prayer Novena of Rosaries this past week and
Saturday’s Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of
the Unborn.   Please continue to pray and offer
sacrifices for the unborn and their moms.  

Prayer and local action can greatly help women in
need, too.  Consider helping pregnant women in need
by volunteering at or donating to a pregnancy help
center.  The Women’s Center has a location at 9730 S.
Western Avenue, Evergreen Park.  You can learn more
about them and the assistance they offer moms in

need at their website:  abortionchoices.com for ways
to help women in need.  Aid for Women, another
excellent pregnancy support center, is highlighted in
this bulletin on pg. 8.

Love is also the ultimate response for those adversely
harmed by abortion.  God loves them.  God is always
there for them.  God desires to heal and forgive.
Every year the love, grace and healing of God is
offered through Project Rachel to help women and
men victimized by abortion.  Please encourage those
harmed by abortion to contact one of the
compassionate counselors at Project Rachel by calling
312-337-1962 or 888-456-HOPE.  The counselor will
guide them through the initial steps on the road to
healing.  More information for this grace filled
opportunity can be found at:

 https://pvm.archchicago.org/human-dignity-
solidarity/respect-life-chastity-education/post-
abortion-healing

God loves all his children.  No child is an accident but a
singular miracle of God.  Likewise, when we commit
grave mistakes such as abortion, God never stops
loving us and desires to heal, forgive and strengthen.
Women and men who have made a mistake are not to
be discarded either.  Seek the Lord as he is seeking
you.

God’s love and grace is also needed to heal our culture
and country.  In the USA, there has been a complete
breakdown of sexual morality.  Our youth and adults
are saturated daily by pornography, immorality of all
kinds and the degradation of the human person, often
reducing him to nothing more than a disposable object
of lust.  These factors are major contributors to
unplanned and unwanted pregnancies that often lead
to abortion.   Our youth need to hear the counter
cultural Christian message that their sexuality is a
great and precious gift best nourished and
strengthened by chastity and modesty.  We must
teach that virginity should be cherished as a gift to
offer your spouse on your wedding night.  These are
radical words for youth to hear; and they may
categorize us with 19th century Puritans or the Amish,
(Article continued on next page) 
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January 8, 2022

Collected                               $13,035
Budgeted                              $18,000
Difference                             ($4,965)
Year-to-Date Collected       $449,757
Year-to-Date Budgeted      $504,000
Year-to-Date Difference     ($54,243)

Votives                                         $127
Sharing Parish                            $121
Capital Donation                        $865
Food Pantry                                  $75
Solemnity of Mary                      $127
Initial Offering                            $135
Christmas                                 $7,180
Flowers                                          $20
Fuel                                                $50
Church Latin America                  $25
Retired Religious                          $20

Thank you for your generosity!
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Pastor’s Corner Continued

but Catholics empowered by the Holy Spirit should
readily speak these truths to help our youth live their
best lives.

In support of this message, St. Damian has partnered
with the Archdiocese of Chicago to bring nationally
known author and speaker Christopher West to our
church Wednesday, April 6, 2022, 7:00 - 9:30PM.  

His global lecturing, best-selling books and multiple
audio and video programs have also made him the
world’s most recognized teacher of John Paul II’s
“Theology of the Body” – a bold, biblical vision of love
and sexuality that takes us to the core of what it means to be human.
As Founder and President of  Theology of the Body Institute, he leads an
international outreach devoted to spreading this liberating teaching and
empowering others to live and share it.

This is an excellent opportunity!  The Made for More presentation was
originally scheduled for March of 2020 but canceled due to the
pandemic.  Tickets purchased in 2020 will be honored.  Additional tickets
are available at the Pastoral Center beginning Monday or online now at
southchicago.eventbrite.com.

Made for More is appropriate for ages 15 and older with a parent or
guardian.  If you have any questions please call Connie at 708-342-8527
or see the link on our parish website.

WEDS
APRIL 6

7:00-
9:30pm

St. Damian Church
Tickets $25 

Online southchicago.eventbrite.com
and in the Pastoral Center
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St. Damian Prayer Group
Meets every Tuesday, 

7-8:30PM
in the large meeting room at the

east end of the School, Door “F.”

Jaunary is a time to set new
goals to become a better “you.”

Are you looking for a welcoming
place to grow in your faith 

and strengthen your relationship 
with God in the new year?  

Join us! 
Our next meeting is January 25.

“Behold, I  make all things new.”
Rev 21:5

Every Wednesday in the Chapel
9:30AM - 7:00PM

Our chapel is open for private
prayer Monday through Friday

8:30AM - 8:00PM

The Holy Hour of Reparation to the
Sacred Heart of Jesus 

has returned to Thursday evenings
in the Chapel, 6:30-7:30PM

Homebound parishioners are in need of
someone to bring them a kind word and the

Body of Christ.  

We are looking for St. Damian parishioners who
feel called to become NEW Ministers of Care. 

Ministry of Care to the sick is a pastoral ministry of caring for
those who are hospitalized, in nursing homes or confined to
private homes.  This ministry is provided by trained and
certified lay men and women, ordained deacons, vowed
religious sisters and brothers and priests within the
Archdiocese of Chicago.  Ministers are trained and formed to
conduct pastoral visits with time to listen and pray about the
concerns of the sick or shut-in person and to share Eucharist
with them.

If you would like to learn more about becoming a Minister of
Care please send an email to Deacon Tom Ruzevich at
ruzy@comcast.net - subject line - New Minister of Care.  
Please provide Deacon Ruzevich with your full name, address,
email and phone numbers.  

Deacon Ruzevich will contact you at a future time regarding
your interest in the wonderful and rewarding Ministry of Care.

Liturgical Ministers Needed!
Do you feel called to assist at Mass?

Are you a confident reader? Would you like to share
the Word of God with others?  A Lector is a liturgical
minister who proclaims the assigned scriptures aloud
during the Mass or other liturgical celebrations.  

The Eucharistic Minister is trained to distribute the
consecrated Body and Blood of Jesus to the
congregation during Communion. 

If you feel called to be a Liturgical Minister or want
more information, please email Deacon Tom Ruzevich
at ruzy@comcast.net  

Please provide Deacon Ruzevich with your full name,
address, email and phone number. 

You were made for more.

What�s Your Gift?
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HOW TO USE THE NEW GATHER IV HYMNAL AND LECTIONARY

The following is an overview of our new Gather IV Hymnal and Lectionary.

• The inside front right cover of the Hymnal contains the Gloria and Nicene
Creed followed by the responses of our liturgy after the Creed.

• Table of Contents overview:
- The Psalms begin at # 28 and run through # 105
- There are ten complete Mass Settings - # 224 through # 443.
- There are a total of 644 Hymns and Songs in Liturgical Categories

beginning with the Season of Advent, followed by Christmas, Lent,
Easter, Ordinary Time and Specia lFeasts.

- Gather IV hymnal contains the melody line and text for every musical
item plus the Scripture readings for the entire three-year Lectionary
and Liturgical Cycle.

- Also included is the Order of Mass, the Rites of the Church, and forms of
daily prayer. 

- The number to find the Readings for Mass will be displayed on the 
TOP LINE of the Hymn Board located in the choir loft.

The Gather IV Edition is intentionally designed to be GIA’s most relevant
Catholic hymnal to date.  The musical contents represent the contemporary
Catholic Church, featuring a diverse roster of composers and a wider breadth
of musical styles.  St. Damian has invested in 450 copies of the Gather IV
Hymnal and Lectionary.  These hymnals will be used for many years to come.

250 hymnals have been purchased “In Memory of” or as a gift from a person
or family.  Inscription names are placed on the inside cover of every hymnal.
If you would like to purchase a $25 hymnal inscription, please stop by
the SHOP table or come to the Pastoral Center to pick up an order form. 

A Profession of Faith

Young Levy was baptized into a Christian faith (not Catholic) as an infant.  The Church accepts his
baptism as valid.  Levy now desires to be a member of the Catholic faith.  

Last Sunday, Levy made a public
Profession of Faith, in essence,
saying “I do believe the tenets of
the Catholic Church.”  

Levy can now continue his
catechesis to receive additional
Sacraments and grow in his
Catholic faith.

Congratulations Levy!  Your parish
family will be praying for you!

Renew My Church

Dear Parishioners,
We are pleased that Bishop Andrew
Wypych and Bishop Joseph Perry,
our regional bishops and Cardinal
Blase Cupich’s representatives to
our region of the archdiocese, will
be with us on
Friday, January 28, at 6:30PM, 
to join us in prayer and share an
important update on the future of our
parishes.  This will be held online. 

Please go to
www.renewmychurch.org/
announcements for details about
how to access the meeting from
your computer or smartphone.
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NAMI Family to Family Classes
Begin February 1st

NAMI Family-to-Family is a free, 8-session educational program for family, significant others
and friends of people with mental health conditions.  It is a designated evidenced-based
program.  This means that research shows that the program significantly improves the coping
and problem-solving abilities of the people closest to a person with a mental health condition.

NAMI Family-to-Family is taught by NAMI-trained family members who have been there, and
includes presentations, discussions and interactive exercises.

NAMI Family-to-Family not only provides information and strategies for taking care of the person you love, but you'll also
find out that you're not alone.  Recovery is a journey, and there is hope!

NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) South Suburbs of Chicago will offer the Family to Family Class, twice a week
starting Tuesday, Feb.1st and Thursday, Feb. 3rd.  The classes will start at 6PM to 8:30PM and will meet every Tuesday
and Thursday for the next three weeks, till Feb. 24th.

The classes will be held at Bremen Township Senior Center, located at 15350 Oak Park Avenue  Oak Forest, IL. 60452.

Please call Marianne Bithos at 708 352-9126 to register for the Family to Family Classes.

Support the Church in Latin America

Next week we will take up the Collection for the Church in
Latin America.  

For many in Latin America and the Caribbean, a rising
secular culture, difficult rural terrain, and a shortage of
ministers all present obstacles to practicing the faith.  Your
support for the collection provides lay leadership  training,
catechesis, priestly and religious formation, and other
programs to share our Catholic faith with those who long to
hear the Good News of Christ. 

To learn  more  about  how  your  gifts  make  a  difference,
visit  www.usccb.org/latin-america.

Holy Hour for Vocations - Saturday,
February 5th

Join us as we host a Holy Hour using the Historic
Monstrance from the 1926 International Eucharistic
Congress!  This incredible Monstrance was a gift from
Pope Pius XI to Cardinal Mundelein.  This Monstrance
was used in a Eucharistic Procession at Mundelein
Seminary, with nearly 800,000 people in attendance.
We are blessed to be able to have this Monstrance at
St. Damian for Eucharistic Adoration and Benediction.

All are welcome to attend this morning of prayer as we
give thanks to Almighty God for the gift of our vocation.
We especially pray for an increase of vocations to the
priesthood and in thanksgiving to the priests who have
dedicated their lives to God and the Church.

9:00AM - Mass
9:40AM - Short talk on the
historical significance of the

monstrance
10:00AM - Holy Hour
11:00AM - Benediction
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ATTENTION ALL WOMEN!
Ladies, St. Damian has a hidden gem whereby you
can expand your knowledge, grow in your crafting
ability, socialize and have a lot of fun.  It’s called the
St. Damian Women’s Club.  

The Women’s Club formerly began as the Mother’s
Club in the 60’s.  Most moms were not employed
outside the home, and those who were needed an
evening away to be with other women who shared
similar interests and needs.   Many of the members
had children in school and it was an opportunity to
meet new people and form new friendships.

In the beginning there were many members.  This
was a time when families ate dinner together every night and there wasn’t the constant driving the
kids to after school activities every day.  Dad came home after work and Mom usually helped with the
kid’s homework.  There was also one TV, one remote and the family gathered in the living room
together to watch one program.  

The Women’s Club today has less members.  Some have children and grandchildren in school, some
do not.  Some work and some are retired and the age range varies.  While life has changed over time,
what they all have in common is their need to learn, grow and have fun.  Arlene Newman has been a
member for many years and currently is the treasurer.  She says “we laugh a lot and it’s a great way to
spend a night out.”  

There is a theme for every meeting and the topics are suggested and chosen by the members.  The
topics have a wide range of interests, for example: women in the bible, crafts, chair exercises,
exorcism, line dancing, etc.  “While we are a small group, we all get along together.  And when new
people join us, we welcome them and they fit right in,” says their president, Jeanne Coy.

Before Covid, the members would volunteer at the Manteno Veterans Home every November.  They
would escort the vets from their rooms to the large hall to play Bingo.  They also hosted an annual
fundraiser in October that featured entertainment and dinner.  

Fr. Joe Noonan attends their monthly meeting says “This is one of the most welcoming groups I have
been blessed to be a chaplain of.  Fun women of faith.  I believe many women in our parish would
love being a part of the Women’s Club if they experienced the joy, laughter and community that I
have over the years I have witnessed the group.”

“St. Damian women, you are invited to come to the next meeting and find the friendship, community
and faith support that we all seek and need” says Fr. Joe.

The Women’s Club meets the third Monday of the month at 7:00PM.
Look for meeting announcements in the bulletin.

Left to Right: Fr. Joe, Jeanne Coy, Pat Walters, 
Dorothy Smith, Arlene Newman
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Oak Forest Senior Commission Luncheon
Thursday, January 27
Park Place at Central

Senior Luncheon favorite - Edizon Dayao
returns!  

Edizon plays many instruments including the saxophone,
keyboard and guitar.  His musical selections range from

the 60’s to the present.  His playful style and energy
make him a crowd favorite.

Doors open at 10:00AM, 
Luncheon begins at 11:00AM.

Tickets are only $5 at City Hall.  

PLEASE NOTE:  Proof of vaccination, ID and mask 
are required for attendance.

Park Place at Central is our new building south of the
main Park District building.  

Aid for Women - 
Walking with Moms in Need

Aid for Women understands that every woman’s situation is
different. We provide a confidential and comfortable place
for you to meet with our Nurses and Advocates to discuss
your situation. You will receive the services and information
you need to understand your options, make a fully-
informed decision and move forward with your pregnancy
plan. 

Aid for Women has 5 locations in the Chicago area,
including one in Flossmoor, uniquely positioned right next
to the Planned Parenthood facility.  Sidewalk counselors
can offer free, life affirming assistance to women driving
into the Planned Parenthood parking lot. 

Pregnancy Tests & Ultrasounds Exams The first step is
to confirm your pregnancy and check viability.  Aid for
Women offers in-office pregnancy tests and ultrasound
exams to give you immediate and accurate results.

Confidential Consultations When facing an unexpected
pregnancy or difficulties during your pregnancy, it is
important to understand all your options.  Our
compassionate staff will discuss your individual situation
and provide you with accurate information and ongoing
support.

Abortion Pill Reversal Regret taking the abortion pill?
Many women do.  It may not be too late to reverse the
process.  Contact us now for immediate help.  Our staff
provides guidance and support throughout the abortion pill
reversal process.

Medical & Community Referrals Women come to us
with many different material, physical and emotional needs
including healthcare, housing, food, employment and help
with emotional or relationship issues.  Aid for Women has
established partnerships with a network of medical and
community agencies throughout the Chicago area, allowing
us to better address and serve your needs

Support Programs Aid for Women provides ongoing
support during your pregnancy.  Programs offered include
our one-on-one mentor program, pregnancy and parenting
classes, moms-to-be groups, men’s support and our baby
boutique program.

Maternity Homes  Your Advocate will help you assess
your current living situation and will discuss possible
options that may be available to you, including Heather’s
House, Aid for Women’s maternity home for expectant
mothers and their children.

All services are offered FREE OF CHARGE.

Aid for Women
3347 Vollmer Road, Flossmoor, IL

708-794-0570

24 Hour Helpline 
Call 312-621-1100, Text 312-880-9840

www.aidforwomen.org

All services are offered FREE OF CHARGE.
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Serving Moms in Need: Living the Gospel of Life

On March 25, 2020, the Solemnity of the Annunciation of
the Lord, the Church celebrated the 25th anniversary of the
papal encyclical Evangelium vitae (The Gospel of Life).  This
prophetic document, written by Pope St. John Paul II,
reaffirmed the Church’s constant teaching on the value and
inviolability of every human life.

In this encyclical, the Holy Father explains that the The
Gospel of Life is at the heart of Jesus’ saving message to the
world.  Through the Incarnation of Christ, God reveals to us
the dignity of all human life.  Each of us is made in the
image and likeness of God, reflecting his glory and his
imprint.  We are therefore called to “respect, defend and
promote the dignity of every human person, at every
moment and in every condition of that person’s life.” 

The Gospel of Life highlights the special and particular role
of women in bearing the gift of life to the world.  St. John
Paul II offers heartfelt thanks to these “heroic mothers,”
who, placing their trust in God, “devote themselves to their
own family without reserve, who suffer in giving birth to
their children and who are ready to make any effort, to face
any sacrifice, in order to pass on to them the best of
themselves.”

St. John Paul II also outlines the many challenges that
expectant mothers may face, including lack of support from
the father, financial strains, concerns about her own health
or that of her child, and pressures from family and friends.
The Holy Father recognized that an “unborn child is totally
entrusted to the protection and care of the woman carrying
him or her in the womb.”  For this reason, it is particularly
important that the Church come alongside mothers,
offering them encouragement, assistance, and support.

In honor of The Gospel of Life’s 25th anniversary and in
answer to St. John Paul II’s call, the U.S. Conference of
Catholic Bishops Committee on Pro-Life Activities launched
a nationwide effort beginning March 25, 2020 entitled:
“Walking with Moms in Need: A Year of Service.”  Parishes,
through the support of their bishops and pastors, are
invited to join this effort to increase the Church’s outreach
and support to pregnant women facing difficult or
challenging pregnancies.  This special anniversary year
provides the Church with an opportunity to assess, expand,
and better communicate resources to pregnant moms and
families in need.

Pregnant and parenting moms in need are in our parishes
and our neighborhoods, but in desperation, they are turning
to other places for help.  We know the needs and
challenges can be immense for women in difficult

pregnancies, especially women in poverty, and the sources
for help may not be apparent to those most needing
support.  Women facing challenging pregnancies should see
the Church as a place where they can find help, especially
with its extensive social services dedicated to meeting the
needs of people in crisis. 

Through the Year of Service the Church is being asked to
respond to St. John Paul II’s call and honestly assess the
pastoral and practical assistance that it currently provides
to pregnant moms and families in need and how effective it
is in communicating such help.

He said we need to bring this message “to the heart of
every man and woman and to make it penetrate every part
of society.” By reaching out to lovingly support and care for
pregnant women and their children, we witness to the
sanctity of every human person, in every stage and every
circumstance.

We need then to ‘show care’ for all life and for the life of
everyone.”  St. John Paul II highlights the incredible history
of service and charity that the Church has provided
throughout the centuries to those abandoned and forgotten
by society.  He urges that “every Christian community, with
a renewed sense of responsibility, must continue to write
this history.” 

It is our responsibility to care for and protect human life,
especially the lives of the most vulnerable among us.  The
Gospel of Life teaches us that “the task of accepting and
serving life involves everyone; and this task must be fulfilled
above all towards life when it is at its weakest.” The Gospel
of Jesus is the Gospel of Life, and to love Jesus is to love and
serve life.  As followers of Christ, may we strive to
continually respond to the needs of the poor and vulnerable
entrusted to us by God.

For this Year of Service, the USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life
Activities is providing educational, pastoral, and action-
oriented resources to help parishes go to the peripheries and
bring hope and help to mothers in need.  Through the
combined efforts of parishes nationwide, we hope to move
closer to the day when every pregnant mother in need
knows where to turn for help, and abortion is simply
unthinkable.  Visit WalkingWithMoms.com to learn more
and pledge to walk with mothers in need.

Excerpts from Evangelium vitae © 1995, Libreria Editrice
Vaticana. Used with permission. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2020, United States Conference of Catholic
Bishops, Washington, DC. All rights reserved. Reprinted
(excerpted) from Respect Life Program © 2020, USCCB,
Washington, D.C. All rights reserved.
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Mass Greeters Cantor Lectors Eucharistic Ministers Altar Servers

5:00 PM Tricia Mazurowski
Ken Noell - sub
requested

Andrea Sagel Leona Labriola
Dianne Lipinski

Sharlene Innocenti
Ronald Wegrzyn
Nick Scorzo

James Minnich
John Minnich

7:30 AM Steve Kachlik
Volunteer

Tony Berardi Pat Blabas
Alice Stiegler

Becky Cornacchia
Susan Amann
Elena Toreja

Christopher Kos
Ryan Kruswicki

9:30 AM Deb Hartigan
Kim Spindler

Francesca and
Anthony Chimera

Veronica Beltran
Sheila Perich

Noah Deabel
Lee McCormick
Vickie Janicki

Sophia Deabel
Nora Van Kuiken

11:30 AM Maureen Keating
Lin McTeague

School Choir Allyssa Burgos
Larry Standard

Elenita Burgos
Sheila Burgos
Angeles Montefolka

Sam Cardinal
Alexis Dobrocky

ST.DAMIAN
PARISH

ST.DAMIAN
PARISH

Parish Registration
       We welcome new parishioners!  For your convenience, 
       a registration form is located on our website
       www.stdamianchurch.org.
Religious Instruction for Children and Adults
       Call Cheryl Plesha at 708.687.7778 for information
       about becoming Catholic or continuing education.
       Visit our parish website under Faith Formation.
Anointing of the Sick
       Please call the Pastoral Center 708.687.1370 to request
       a priest to anoint persons who are ill. 
Reconciliation
       Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30 PM.  Confessionals are located in
       the Sacred Heart Room, west side of the Narthex. 
Baptism
       Celebrated each Sunday at 12:45 PM.  Call the Pastoral

Center to arrange participation in the Baptismal
Preparation Program.  Arrangements should be made
three months prior to the birth of your child.

Weddings
       Arrangements must be made at least six months 
       prior to the date of the wedding.  Contact one of the 
       priests prior to setting a date at 708.687.1370.

Mass Intentions

Monday, January 24
   9:00        Rita LeTourneau, 

                      Raffy & Nellie Almazan - Living
Tuesday, January 25
     9:00        Ardis L. Merino
Wednesday, January 26
     9:00        Deacon Leonard Steinbeigle
Thursday, January 27

   9:00        Philip Shifrer, 
                      Deacon Daniel Dutkiewicz
Friday, January 28

   9:00        Grace Wozniak, Tony Morski
Saturday, January 29 

   9:00        Intentions of the Celebrant
Vigil Mass
     5:00        Dolores Nowicki, James S. Nowlan,
                      Thomas Speaker, Richard Speaker
Sunday, January 30
      7:30        Parishioners of St. Damian 
     9:30        Charles McKenzie, Juan Mata,
                      Robert & Joanne Schieber
   11:30        Lydia Medina & Family,

                      Michael H. Garrity,
                      Jeffrey De la Cruz

Liturgical Ministers January 30, 2022
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147th & Keeler
Midlothian
385-4478

Also located in
Blue Island 
New Lenox

   — Funeral Directors —
Edward J. Hickey • Michael B. Hickey

Terrence B. Hickey • Jack M. Hickey

Our Family Serving Yours Since 1928 

HICKEY 
MEMORIAL CHAPELS

PrePlanning Consultant 
Noreen Kaczanowski

BOB BUGEL  —  (773) 238-4565

BELAIR AUTO COLLISION

& RESTORATION
Expert Paint & Body Repair

11320 S. Pulaski, Chicago, IL 60655

OAK FOREST 
BOWL 

& THE PARK
BOWLING • SAND VOLLEYBALL 

BEAN BAGS

15240 Cicero Ave 
Oak Forest, Illinois

(708) 687-2000

JOHN’S PAINTING & REMODELING
  • Baths • Kitchens • Basements • Drywall/Plaster Repair 
  • Interior/Exterior Painting • General Handyman Work 
  • Hardwood Floors Installed and Refinished 
  • Wallpaper Removal

    Fully Licensed & Insured         Parishioner Discount
	    Free Estimates   John Lonosky   708-268-5666

    

7732 W. 159th St., Orland Park        429-3200  
7909 State Rd., Burbank                   636-2320 
17909 S. 94th Ave., Tinley Park        532-3100

DONALD B. JARKA    DONALD B. JARKA JR.   DANIEL E. JARKA 
FAMILY OWNED

Strength in Family Service Since 1962

Licensed Clinical Professional Counselor

MAUREEN BIRD-OBERG, 
LCPC

• Individuals • Couples • Aults • Adolescents 

• Depression • Grief • Life Transitions • Divorce

Most Insurance Accepted

708-205-6858

Vacha’s
 

6260 W. 159th St. 
Oak Forest, IL 
(708) 687-6668

Quality Flowers for All Occasions
www.vachasforestflowers.com

Robert J. Sheehy & Sons
FUNERAL HOMES 

 Celebrating Over 100 Years in Service

9000 W. 151st  Street, Orland Park 
Family Operated By:  

Bob & Jim Sheehy 

708-857-7878

M & M AUTO GLASS & 
UPHOLSTERY SERVICE 
4047 W. 147th Street • Midlothian, IL 60445 
(708) 371-9880 • FAX (708) 371-9762

Jack Putz | mmautoglassandtrim.com 
YOUR AUTO GLASS & UPHOLSTERY SPECIALISTS 

 
• SERVING CHICAGOLAND SINCE 1951 •

SEAT REPAIR - CONVERTIBLE TOPS 
 VINYL TOPS - CARPETING

 
Mattress $88 • Pillowtops $138 • Futon $128

Daybeds $138 • Chest $118

Bunkbed $179 • Sofas $299 • Loveseats $249

Recliner $249 • Bedroom Set $495

E-Z CREDIT UP TO $3000.00 
www.factorybeddingfurniture.com

3844 W. 147th            708-371-3737

MORE GREAT DEALS

                     Furnace Tune-Up & Safety Check

$86$865050

Free Estimates & Great Pricing on New Installations 
Maintenance is the Ultimate Protection to Prevent Emergency Breakdowns

Regular $96.50 
Fall/Winter

Don’t Delay Call Eich’s Today!Don’t Delay Call Eich’s Today!
708.687.1490 

www.eichsheatingandcooling.com
Ken Eichorst 
Parishioner  
Since 1988

$1000 OFF 

IN OAK FOREST FOR OVER 60 YEARS

FOR ALL YOUR 
PLUMBING NEEDS INCLUDING:

• New Construction & Remodeling 
• Water Heaters 
• Fixture Repair / Replacement 
• Sump Pumps & Ejector Pumps 
• Back-UP Sump Pumps 
• Power Rodding 
• Sewer Repair / Replacement

CALL TODD AT 708-687-3378 
PLUMBING LICENSE NO. 058-134719

Elegant Banquet Rooms
For All Occasions - 50-500 People

6119 W. 147th St. • Oak Forest
708-687-9323

GUM WAH 
RESTAURANT

CANTONESE, MANDARIN & CHOP SUEY

DINE-IN • CARRY OUT • DELIVERY
3700 W. 147th ST., MIDLOTHIAN 
Phone: (708) 389-1100 

www.GumWah.com

TED’S PLUMBING  
& SEWER

26 Years In Men’s Club

708-846-0525
Senior Discount - Free Estimates 

State Licensed Plumber - Fully Insured
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McKENZIE FUNERAL HOME
15618 South Cicero Avenue    •    Oak Forest, Illinois 

(708) 687-2990

“Independently Family Owned And Operated Since 1948”

Pre-Arranged Services Available

Peter J. Toussaint, D.D.S.
COMPLETE DENTAL CARE

Sat & Evening Appointments Available

5550 W. 147th St. • Oak Forest

708-371-2226

COLONIAL CHAPEL 
FAMILY OWNED FUNERAL HOME 

PRIVATE ON-SITE CREMATORY
Ed Damstra & Mark Birmingham, Directors 

15525 S. 73rd Ave. (155th & Harlem) Orland Park 
708-532-5400 • Colonialchapel.com 

Quality Work - Reasonable Prices

DEMMIS 
PLUMBING 
       & SEWER

Ask for a 
PARISHIONER 

DISCOUNT

EMERGENCY SERVICE 

708.420.0806
www.demmisplumbing.com

Lic#102246

Prices Right on Target!

BULLSEYE 
HEATING & AC

• Furnaces 
• Central Air 
• Hot Water Tanks 
• Boilers 
• Electrical 
• Plumbing

24 HR. Emer. Svc. 

708.229.8505

PARISHIONER DISCOUNT

OAK FOREST
5459 W. 159TH ST.

708.535.8905

www.cnbil.com

®

SUSAN SEMANATESUSAN SEMANATE  
708-687-6200708-687-6200 
15540 Cicero Ave 
OAK FOREST
Subject to terms, conditions & availability. Savings vary. Allstate Vehicle and Property 

Insurance Co., Allstate Fire and Casualty Insurance Co. ©2019 Allstate Insurance Co.

BUYING, SELLING, OR 
INVESTING?

My team would love the opportunity to serve you! 
We are licensed in Illinois & Indiana! 

Mary Derman, Parishioner 
Full-Time Broker & Team Lead 

708.977.1161 
maryderman@kw.com

1002050-00003-00

GAIL McGUIRE, Broker 
Parishioner

(708) 220-1182

9145 W. 151st Street, Orland Park 
(708) 460-1400 

gail.mcguire@bairdwarner.com

Contact Trey Hill to place 
 an ad today! thill@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2613

We Lay It OnWe Lay It On    

Thick!Thick! 
Bringing Our Family’s Bringing Our Family’s   

Best Since 1976Best Since 1976
www.beggarspizza.comwww.beggarspizza.com


